
 
 

 
 

 
 
5 July 2018    
 
 
 
The Manager 
Market Announcements Platform 
Australian Securities Exchange Limited 
 
 
 
Update – Major Shipments to Commence 

In an announcement to the market released on 26 June 2018, the Company detailed delays to two major shipments.  
 
Within that announcement it was noted that the issues preventing delivery of those shipments within FY2018 were expected 
to be resolved within the first quarter of FY2019. 
 
The Company is pleased to advise that the minor cosmetic issue with the 2,500 Iridium GO!® units has been remedied and the 
units have today been dispatched from the manufacturer, for physical shipment to Iridium in coming days. This will complete 
the fourth order of Iridium GO!® units, reflecting the successful history and continuing demand for this product.   
 
The software issues delaying the finalisation and issue of 2,618 Thuraya WE units are in the process of being addressed and 
shipment of those units is expected in the course of this quarter.  I look forward to updating the market as soon as those units 
have shipped.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Michael Capocchi 
Managing Director 
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